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This is a very biased bill and is very bad policy. I don't want a government that 

operates like this. In any decision made by the state, or the DOE, the good, bad and 

the ugly should be considered. We cannot only look at one side of the issue. On a 

common sense level, this is a dangerous bill. Vote NO. 


